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Education Program Status Report 
Presentations/Exhibits 

Partnered with Lauren Daniel of DWR to present to ~40 fifth grade students at Long Mill 
Elementary on November 11about how humans can impact water quality.  

Presented the Enviroscape to two sixth grade classes (~25 students each) at Githens Middle 
School on November 22.  

Workshops 

The second of the 2019 NC Erosion and Sediment Control Design Workshops was held on 
December 3rd at the Jane S. McKimmon Center in Raleigh, NC. There were 13 presentations, 
including 5 presentations by DEMLR employees. A total of 145 people attended. Thank you to 
Dr. Susan White for delivering the Welcoming Remarks. These NC E&SC Design workshops 
were presented in partnership with the Southeast Chapter of the International Erosion Control 
Association and the NCSU Department of Crop & Soil Science.  

The 2020 Local Program Workshop and Awards Luncheon is being planned in cooperation with 
the Water Resources Research Institute (WRRI) for April of this year.  

Updates 

The E&SC website pages are continuously being updated as needed. The biannual Sediments 
newsletter has been published to the E&SC website and the WRRI Sediments listserv. If you 
have any suggestions or would like to write an article for future issues, email the education 
specialist. 


